
MASSES FOR THE WEEK        August 21 - 27 
Mon.  7:55 am  Tina Heinzen Family  
Tue. 7:55 am  Eileen Freisz 
Wed. 7:55 am  Maria Luu + 
Thurs.  7:55 am               Joshua Vetter + 
Fri.        7:55 am  Lorraine Meier +  
Sat. 5:00 pm  Orville & Clara Sanders + 
 7:00 pm  Casper E. Benfit + 
Sun. 8:30 am  Thomas Family 
             10:30 am  All members of the parish 
            

Lectors                           August 26 - 27 
Sat. 5:00 pm  Martin Albl  
 7:00 pm  Teri Lewis 
Sun. 8:30 am  Roberta Dempsey 
             10:30 am  Tim Pond 
 

Mass Servers                                 August 26 - 27 
Sat. 5:00 pm  Isaac VanOrman, Jared Loecker 
 7:00 pm  Matthew Sperry 
Sun. 8:30 am                Katelin & Dillon Stoebner, Spencer Titus 
             10:30 am   Abe & Sophie Wieland, Alexandra Day 
               

Music Ministry                          August 26 - 27 
Sat.   5:00 pm  Camille Fischer 
 7:00 pm  Beth & Abigayle Coats 
Sun.   8:30 am  Amy & Olivia Dix 
             10:30 am  Sadie Raap 
                

Extraordinary Ministers                  August 
Sat.  5:00 pm          Sun. 8:30 am     Sun. 10:30 am 
Linda DeWalt          Debra Dix         Connie Hilzendeger  
Lance Kallas          Linda Lipp       Curt Hilzendeger 
James Kraft          Keith Schumacher      Nancy Klungseth 
Rose Kraft          Marie Schumacher      Stephen Marx 
Donna Mehlhaff           Dan Vetter        Kelsie Sather 
Morgan Stadler           Vivian Vetter      Laura Huber 
Mark Stone          Rachel Uhrich 
                    
Sat. 7:00 pm   
Terry Kline    
Janeen Outka   
Janice Waltman   

Life at St. Mary’S: 
 

Visit us at:  stmarysabr.tumblr.com 
 

PLEASE update your phone number with the parish  
office!  Many families have disconnected their landline 
and have not given us their cell phone number.  The    
parish office number is 229-4422. Thank you. 
 

Please join us in welcoming Fr. Grant Lacey this Sunday, 
August 20th following the 8:30 and 10:30 Masses in the 
parish hall.  Breakfast will be served. 
 

Win a Harley! St. Mary’s Blood Drive Sunday August 
20, from 8:45am-12:45pm in the Parish Hall.  Donate 
blood and have a chance to win a Harley. For appt., call 
Kenny Awe @ 225-0711 or go to: www.bloodhero.com, 
sponsor code: aberdeenstmarys 
 

Pre-baptism class will be held next Tuesday, Aug. 29 at 
7 pm in the parish hall. 

 

Nineteenth  
Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 
 

 August 20, 2017 

SAVE THE DATE:  The annual St. Mary’s Bazaar 
will be held on October 14-15, 2017. The times are: 
 Saturday, October 14 
Midway:  3:00 pm—8:00 pm 
Dinner:  4:30 pm—7:00 pm 
 Sunday, October 15 
Midway:  11:00 am—3:00 pm 
Dinner:  11:30 am—2:00 pm 
PLEASE BE AWARE OF, AND HELP SPREAD 
THE WORD ABOUT, THE TIME CHANGE FOR 
SUNDAY! 
 

NEEDED:  Someone to chair the children's games and 
someone to be in charge of the setup at the bazaar.    
Please call the parish office you are able to help with 
one or the other at 229-4422.  Thank you! 
 

Roncalli Nearly New  All clothing with an orange tag 
will be half price starting Aug. 15.  We are open on 
Tue., Wed., Thurs. & Sat. from 12-4 pm.  We appreci-
ate your donations & your business.   
 

St. Anthony's Church Bazaar in Hoven, SD will be 
held on Sat., Sept 9, 2017 at the American Legion Hall 
from 5:30-7:30 pm.  Baked steak will be served.   
Adults  $10, Children 6-12 $6, 5 and under free. 
 

Hand bell ringers needed.  Music reading skills     
necessary.  Contact Stephanie at sraap@stmarysabr.com 
or 252-8157 

Sympathy:  We pray for the repose of the soul of 
Madalen Schmaltz buried in Christ.  May those 
who mourn her be filled with comfort and peace. 

Family Rosary will be at St. Mary’s on Aug. 22 at 7 pm. 



CHURCH SUPPORT        August 12-13, 2017 
Envelopes: $ 14,338.00 
Loose:  $ 1,173.75 
Children’s: $ 81.75 

   
This week I have been 
putting the finishing 
touches on a new work-
bench.  This one does-
n't replace my old one-
it just stands beside it.  
As a woodworker, I 

spend a lot of my time working in my shop 
building things for my shop.  The first project I 
made was my toolbox, then my sawhorses, then 
the workbench and the list keeps going.  Some-
times it seems that it is easier to build the tools 
that help me make projects than the projects 
themselves.  I can get caught up in dreaming 
about how much easier work will be once I get 
the shop perfect, and lose the opportunities to 
just get things done.   
   I do not think that I am alone in this 
and I know that it isn't limited to woodworking.  
It is easy to dream about cooking in the perfect 
kitchen, or relaxing in the perfect yard or work-
ing at the perfect job and we loose sight on what 
we are called to do here and now.  It can seem 
easier to live in our dreams than to live in our 
reality.  We can’t just dream, we need to act. 
 We can get caught in the same trap in 
our spiritual life.  We can think that until we are 
perfect we cannot live out our faith.  We can 
find ourselves not standing up for what we be-
lieve because we know that we fail to live it to 
the fullest sometimes.  The Lord knows all of 
our faults and failings and he still calls us to act.  
We don’t have to wait until we are perfect to 
live our faith, if we step out in faith the Lord 
will make up the difference. 
 -Fr Lacey 

Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration is available 24/7 at Avera St. 
Luke's Hospital.  Open hours are:  Sun. 3 am,  11 am, Wed., 12 
am, Thur., 4 am, Fri. 7 pm and Sat. 10 am.  Call Theresa at 226-
0838 or Mary at 225-6001. 

From the Workbench 

FAITH FORMATION NEWS 
 

Save the Date: September 17 is the first Family Education Class. 
Family registration packets will be mailed the end of August. 

Just a 
Thought 

 
Is it just me or 

is it getting 
dark out? 

News from your  
Aberdeen Catholic 
School System 

REMEMBER: 
We REALLY need 
$18,000 a week. 

The Aberdeen Catholic School System is so thankful for the 
support of St. Mary's Parish.  
Without you, we couldn't carry out our mission of 'Instilling 
Catholic values and promoting academic excellence by nurturing 
mind, body and soul.'    
We invite you to prayerfully consider the Aberdeen Catholic 
School System for your children Kindergarten-12th grade!  
If you are interested in finding out more information, would like 
to schedule a tour or have any questions, please contact Michala 
Heller, at 605-226-2100 or visit us online at aberdeenroncalli.org.  

We serve the King . . . We ARE Cavaliers! 

The 23rd Annual “Bishop’s Cup” is scheduled for Mon, Aug. 
28, at the Minnehaha Country Club.  For details on the rules and 
schedule, and to register, visit www.ccfesd.org or call the Catholic 
Community Foundation @ 605-988-3765 or  1-888-246-3386. 

GIFT CARDS FOR BACK TO SCHOOL SHOPPING 
Remember to use Scrip gift cards for all of your back to school 
shopping! Gift cards can be used to purchase school supplies and 
clothing to get all of your students ready for the new school year. 
Gift cards are available after all Masses or can be purchased at 
Roncalli High School in the Development Office. Call 226-2100 
for more information or to place your order. 

Thurs., Aug. 24 -  First Day of School (all day) 
  -  Grades 7-12 Pictures at Roncalli 
  -  Boys Golf  -  10 am at Redfield 
 

Fri., Aug. 25 -  Boys Golf - 10 am at Huron 
  -  Football vs. Redfield at 5 pm at Swisher Field 
   (Hub City Bowl) 
Sat., Aug. 26 -  Girls Tennis  -  9 am at Brookings 


